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I	wish	to	see	option	2,	the	current	Councilors	do	not	represent	the	ratepayers	with	one	ward	and
we	do	not	get	fair	representation.	It	is	disgusting	that	people	who	do	not	live	in	the	Wodonga
Council	area	can	even	run	for	Council.	We	have	Councilors	that	live	in	NSW	and	do	what	they	can
to	represent	the	interests	of	NSW,	so	we	need	wards	to	represent	what	we	pay	for	with	our	over
priced	rates.
I	support	option	2.


